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From: Amy OM Lui
Sent: Saturday, November 30, 2013 4:48 PM
To: Apology Consultation MIT:EX

Cc:
Subject: Fwd: related to BC Reconciliation process - Bill's email exerpt For my ref.

To dear B.C. Premier and MLAs,

We support a True BC Government Reconciliation process that invites and includes BOTH Non-Chinese and
Chinese British Columbians.

We request that the BC Government uses the resources to change the six consultation meetings to all
Educational Public Forums.

Just invites Chinese British Columbians is not a real true reconciliation process. BOTH must be supported with
clear education of the historical facts and dialogue opportunities in order to bring about a true meaningful
reconciliation in BC.

Through the help of various media and government publicity channels, please extend widely your invitation to
BOTH Chinese and Non-Chinese British Columbians to involve their participation in these educational public
forums.

With BOTH having a clear understanding of the historical facts of the past BC discriminatory policies, of its
oppressive impacts on the early Chinese immigrants, AND, with the knowledge of the immense contributions
of these early immigrants in the building of BC and Canada, there can possibly follow a really true
reconciliation between BOTH.

Without education and honest dialogue, unfortunate misunderstandings and unnecessary divisions/hostility
might result in the community instead.

We trust that you believe and would support a reconciliation process that could build a stronger BC community
and economy, and not otherwise.

Thank you.
Yours truly,
Amy Lui & Canede Wong

(Canadian citizens living in Burnaby,BC)








